
Thursday 8th June 2023

Dear parents/carers,

On Monday 26th June 2023, Topaz class will be going on a trip to Hastings
Aquarium. This trip is completely FREE to parents and has kindly been funded by
our amazing PTA.

Timings:
We have a very tight schedule and children need to be in school at 8.45am
sharp, so that we can leave at 8.50am to get the bus to Orpington station; the
train is at 9.40am and we cannot be late. Any latecomers will need to stay at
school and can be collected from school at the normal pick up time.

Our train home is at approximately 1.30pm, and we should be back at school by
3.30pm. We will keep parents informed via Dojo should there be any changes to
these timings.

What to bring:
Please provide your child with a hat and water bottle, and apply suncream
before bringing them into school. Please ensure you provide a packed lunch
from home (no glass bottles, sweets or fizzy drinks, please); we are unable to
provide school packed lunches for this trip, as the kitchen staff will not have
time to prepare the meals before we leave school.

Children will need to be dressed in full school uniform with suitable footwear
and bring a light jacket in case of inclement weather. A small rucksack may be
brought to keep everything in.

If your child suffers from travel sickness please let me know so that I can prepare
for this in advance.

Please be sure to register your consent by Monday 19th June 2023 via ParentPay.

Thank you for your continued support; if you have any questions please ask.

Miss Mills
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